Dubai International Private School

DIS, in partnership with parents and community, strives to prepare every student to be digitally literate, a lifelong learner, and a productive citizen.

Dear Administrative and Teaching Staff,

Let me express my thanks and appreciation to your hard work, dedication, and commitment to DIS as well as to education in general through raising up digital literates, lifelong learners, and productive citizens. Today I got an email from Cognia stating:

"Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that the Accreditation Engagement Review Report has received final approval from the Cognia Accreditation Commission... As an Accredited institution you are encouraged to be engaged in continuous improvement efforts, addressing the Standards identified in the Initiate and Improve phase, and ensuring the Standards in the Impact phase stay as effective practices within the institution.

Within the next few weeks, the official letter of accreditation and the accreditation certificate will be shipped to the address noted on your institution's profile.

Once again, we extend congratulatory wishes to your community and look forward to celebrating your continuous improvement journey."

I would also like to extend the Board of Directors' and Governance Board Members' great appreciation to your exerted efforts and time.

This stage is extremely fundamental to go ahead in our ongoing school improvement process and I am sure we will reach our destination and beyond.

Again, your contributions, the Board of Directors', the Governance Board Members', and the Mothers' Council Members' Contributions are highly acknowledged and appreciated.

Best Regards,

Superintendent Dr. Akram Zavour



